
 
 
30 August 2008 
 
 
ACT Planning and Land Authority 
PO Box 365  
MITCHELL   ACT   2911 
 

By Facsimile:  (02) 6207 6258 
 
 
 
Development Application No 200704152 
 
Block 1671, Tuggeranong 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We refer to the above matter and confirm we act for Canberrans for Power Station 
Relocation (CPR) Inc, an objector to the subject application. 
 
Further to the material already submitted by our client in relation to this application, we 
enclose a legal opinion from Mr David Mossop of counsel, which goes to the lawfulness of 
the proposed development. 
 
We note that this opinion is concerned with questions of law surrounding the use of the 
subject land and is not concerned with claims about impacts to amenity etc.  As such, we 
anticipate no obstacles to the Authority having regard to this opinion outside the relevant 
notification period. 
 
Please confirm receipt in writing at your earliest convenience. 
 
Should you have any questions in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact the 
writer on (02) 6247 6077. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
J.S. O’Connor Harris & Co. 
 
 
Per Mark Popplewell. 
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